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Comments: I think the potential loss of access at Gold Creek should be replaced elsewhere nearby in the I-90

corridor to not add more burden to other already crowded access points. I think a good replacement would be to

plow the PCT-North trailhead at Snoqualmie Pass, which would improve access to the popular Commonwealth

Basin area.


